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It’s been a festive month at the preschool.  

Miss Susan’s little friends have been decorating and making turkeys of all kinds. 
From a hand printed turkey color book to a  

turkey made of beans. Miss Lizette’s class continued their 
shape unit. They explored and learned about fall and  

harvest. Miss Vanessa’s class completed their number book 
and right away started on the big unit of the alphabet. 

Every week for the next 26 weeks or so, the children will 
focus on one letter for each week. From cooking projects 

to fun science activities every week will be dedicated to 
each letter. A week was awesome, the children made  

alligators and apples. B week was bunches of fun as the children had a 
special B box to pick from. Miss April’s class had a delightful field trip to Pretend 
City. The children enjoyed exploring the museum and pretending to be doctors 

and store clerks. We are happy to announce that 10 of our 
Preschoolers are already reading! What an exciting time! 

To celebrate the joyful and festive Thanksgiving holiday the 
children all contributed a little amount of their 
favorite snack and when it was all combined it 

made a wonderful Thanksgiving snack mix. Just 
like the Pilgrims and Native Americans  

celebrated the first Thanksgiving together sharing food and 
friendship, we did the same. 

  Happy Thanksgiving! 


